
 
 
Public Notice 
08/01/2019 
 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF AN APPLICATION FOR A BANKING LICENCE: 
LETSHEGO B BOTSWANA LIMITED 
 
 

The Public is hereby informed that Letshego B Botswana Limited, which had applied 

for a commercial banking licence has withdrawn the application.  The application by 

Letshego B Botswana Ltd was published in the Government Gazette of October 19, 

2018. 

 

 

 

 

  

 

For further information, please contact: 

Ms Mareledi Selabe 

Communications Manager 

Tel: 3606382 


